
Evening  Mass  January  &
February 2019
NOTICE IN RELATION TO

ALTAR RENOVATION

Work is due to begin on the new altar and toilet facility on
January 21st.  We would ask everyone to bear with us  during
the disruption.  During the renovation we plan to remove the
Blessed Sacrament to the Tabernacle in the Angel Chapel.

For the duration of the works we will continue to have Mass
every morning at 9am and our usual weekend Masses.  We will
not have the Monday 6.30pm Mass until the works are completed.
While drainage works are being done for the new toilet, access
to the Adoration Chapel will not be possible from the right
hand side of the church.  The Chapel will remain open for the
duration and can be accessed by walking around from the left
hand side or the rear of the Church. We will keep you informed
of the situation via the bulletin and in the altar notices.
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